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EUHA: A prime address! 

(Mainz, 18 March 2021) In mid-March 2021, the office of the European Union of 

Hearing Aid Acousticians (EUHA) relocated to new premises. The new address is: 

Saarstraße 52, 55122 Mainz, Germany.  

The PO box address will no longer be valid in future; e-mail and telephone details 

remain unchanged.  

EUHA President Beate Gromke: “After the EUHA website, our logo and the 

association were given a new appearance, it was time to move the EUHA office to 

new premises. I hope the team will have a successful start and continue to work 

constructively at Saarstraße!” 

The location at Saarstraße is easy to reach from Mainz main station and, in addition 

to the central connection, offers enough space for the six colleagues currently 

working in the EUHA office team. 

Videos and teasers are made in-house by the EUHA, lectures for the training courses 

are digitally recorded and processed. There is enough space for these tasks now, as 

well as for meetings and the preparation of reports, newsletters, and mailing 

campaigns. 

The EUHA office staff is excited to be working in their new office rooms, and be of 
service to the EUHA members and attend to their concerns. 
 

Contact 

Europäische Union der Hörakustiker e. V. 

Sabine Stübe-Kirchhof 

Saarstraße 52 

55122 Mainz 

Germany 

Phone: +49 (0) 61 31 / 28 30-14 

Fax: +49 (0) 61 31 / 28 30-30 

E-mail: presse@euha.org 

Web: www.euha.org 

www.facebook.com/EUHAeV/  

www.linkedin.com/company/euha-ev  

www.xing.com/xbp/pages/europaeische-union-der-hoerakustiker-e-v 

 

 


